
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Ms. Townsend, 
This em is to express my grace concern over proposed plans now being considered that may change one 
of CA true treasures - The Delta.  This is already a very fragile ecosystem and tinkering with it in a huge 
way may very well destroy it and once these changes happen I would think they would be irreversible- 
and there is not an expert(s) on the planet that can accurately those consequences - none! 
From an economic standpoint, I am concerned that my property value (Discovery Bay) could seriously 
deteriorate as could many local farmers and businesses that provide services to people who come here 
to fish once the fish no longer exist. We here on the Delta feel our interests are being steam rolled by big 
agribusiness and the needs of LA: will they pay us for the damages this plan may incur - doubtful. 
Please step back from this Twin Tunnels plan and any other that would divert huge amounts of water that 
will certainly have negative consequences for this wonderful area and help us "save the Delta". 
  
Best regards, 
  
Reg Begley 
Discovery Bay 

 

Public Hearing (3/20/13)
Bay-Delta Plan SED

Deadline: 3/29/13 by 12 noon

3-27-13


